
	
	 	 	
November	20,	2018	
	
Dear	UA	community,	

As	we	approach	the	holiday	weekend,	I	would	like	to	wish	each	of	you	a	very	Happy	Thanksgiving	
and	encourage	you	to	take	the	time	to	celebrate	the	many	accomplishments	of	the	past	year.	I	
would	also	encourage	your	continued	generosity	toward	those	who	are	struggling,	whether	here	
in	Alaska	or	elsewhere	in	the	world.	

As	I	reflect	on	all	we	have	done	together,	I	am	grateful	for	the	opportunity	to	work	with	all	of	you	
and	


